
From: Pearce, Kim <Kim.Pearce@ottawa.ca> 
Sent: February 21, 2024 9:38 AM 
To: Brockington, Riley <Riley.Brockington@ottawa.ca> 
Cc: Marineau, Luc <Luc.Marineau@ottawa.ca>; Sutton, Andrew 
<andrew.sutton@ottawa.ca> 
Subject: RE: Southmore Drive East Traffic Calming (CP000741) 
  
Hello Councillor, 
  
Yes, the tender covers all the construction elements for the scope of the traffic calming 
project. We will have the same contractor for all the work. This project has also been 
bundled with the traffic calming of Bilberry Drive in Ward 2 – so the contractor will be 
responsible for construction at Bilberry and Southmore. 
  
The work involves: 

•                     Four speed cushions 
•                     Painted edge lines 
•                     Raising the existing crosswalk across Southmore Drive East at Walkley Road 
•                     A short sidewalk segment on the west side of Southmore Drive East from Walkley 
Road to Garwood Avenue 
•                     Removal of on-street parking on one side of the road adjacent to the new sidewalk 
•                     Removal of on-street parking on the inside of the curve near Linton Road 
•                     Renewal of the pedestrian landing pads at the McCarthy/Southmore intersection 
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Thank you, 
  
Kim Pearce, P.Eng. (she/her) 
Senior Engineer, Infrastructure Projects | Design & Construction Municipal 
Infrastructure & Water Services Department  | City of Ottawa 
(613) 580-2424 x 25594 

 
 


